Birmingham City Council
"/

6" February 2015

The Occupier

Dear Sir / Madam

Battery Way Extension - Tyseley

The City Council is proposing a new link road to extend the existing Battery Way between
Reddings Lane and Warwick Road through former industrial land.

The new link road is proposed to be a single lane carriageway with new footway, cycle lane
provisions and landscaped areas providing access to the new development site together with
improving traffic flow and helping to reduce congestion on Weston Lane and the local
highway network. It is anticipated the new development site will potentially provide
345,000sq ft. of industrial development land and up to 1100 jobs overall. The new link road is
subject to securing planning consent and full business case approvals.

The Council would like to hear your views on these proposals and would be grateful if you
could attend one of the public consultation exhibitions. The details of the consultation road
shows are as follows:

Thursday 12" February 2015 between 1600hrs — 2000hrs and
Saturday 14" February 2015 between 1000hrs - 1400hrs
Venue: St Edmunds Church, Reddings Lane, Tyseley B11 3DD

You can also participate in the consultation by accessing the website
www.birminghambeheard.org.uk. If you would like to discuss these proposals further, please
contact myself Philip Santos on 0121 675 4414 or email me at:

transport. projects@birmingham.gov.uk. Comments can also be provided in writing at the
address below. We would be grateful if you could give us your feedback and respond by no
later than Friday 27" February 2015.

Following consultation feedback, the scheme details could change which may affect you. It is
not always viable to consult future on any changes arising from this consultation. However,
any changes made to the proposals will be posted on the website
www.birminghambeheard.org.uk. If you would specifically like to be kept advised of any
changes either by email or post, please let us know and provide your email or postal
address.

To ensure that these measures are made known to all parties who may be interested in
them, i.e. landlords, owners, freeholders etc., please bring the contents of this letter to the
attention of any persons involved in your property.

Yours faithfully,

Philip Santos

Project Manager

Enc

Anne Shaw, Head of Transportation Services Your Reference:

Economy Directorate Our Reference: I/ A/ 5.0/ CA-01783/ 003/ 2.1/ OC-6811
Birmingham City Council Telephone: 0121 675 4414

PO Box 16719 Facsimile: 0121 303 6379

Birmingham B2 2GA email: transport.projects@birmingham.gov.uk
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